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JAN5 1983 .

Docket No. 50 -155^

Consumers Power Caumpany
ATTH: Mr. R. B. DeWitt

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, MI 49201

Centlemen
_.

Thank you for your letter dated December 22, 1982, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to
your, attention in Inspection Report No. 50-155/82-17 forwarddd by our
letter dated November 22, 1982. We will examine these matters during
a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
.

"OffgInal sfoned by R,t.. Spessard"
~

R. L._Spessard, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: D. J. VandeValle, Nuclear
Licensing Administrator

D. P. Iloffman, Plant
Superintendent

cc w/itr dtd 12/22/82:
DMD/ Document Control Desk (RIDS).

j Resident Inspector, RIII
'

Ronald Callen, Michigan
Public Service Connission
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